IMPORTANT NOTICE

2008 AMENITY AREA KEY DISTRIBUTION

Each year, the locks on the pool gate are changed. In previous years, a new
key has been mailed to each family in the community. With almost 700
households in the community now, the cost of mailing the key to each household
has become prohibitive. In order to save the association this expense and reduce
the likelihood of a key not reaching each household we will be distributing the
keys as we did last year.

At the annual homeowners’ association meeting, a key will be given to each
homeowner (one per household) in attendance at the meeting. For those
homeowners who can not attend the meeting, keys will be given out on two
Saturdays, April 26 and May 3, at the lower pool area from 11:00am _till
3:00pm. Keys will be available for distribution only during these hours only.
A key will be given only to property owners, with photo id. If your home is
leased, please send a message to the assoc.mgt.sves@comcast.net. Please
state the name of your tenant and that you authorize them to pick up the key
for your home.

If you can not attend the annual homeowners’ association meeting, please mark
your calendar now for these important dates. Also, if you are not sure if your
account with the homeowners association is currant, please call Association
Management 615-370-8710 or send a message to assoc.mgt.sves@comeast.net
A key will be given out at the annual meeting and on the scheduled dates, only to
those homeowners whose account is current.

If you have any questions please call Association Management 615-370-8710 or
email assoc.mgt.sves@comeast.net




